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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming Meeting
Our final  meeting of the 2020-2021 Lions year will  on  Monday, June 14, 2021, at 6:30 pm at the Centerville Senior Center
at 111 South 2nd Street. Hear first report of Fish Fry and plans for the summer and enjoy pizza. 

25F District Governor Stressed Leadership And Kindness in Official Visit

5F District Governor Kenneth Faulkner of Indianapolis stressed leadership and kindness as he spoke to
members of the Centerville Lions Club Monday evening  May 24. 

 In his official visit, he urged members to be kind and smile and wear their Lions pins.  He said someone
may see it and asked about the Lions.  Faulkner said clubs around the state are now starting to meet on
a regular basis.  And said we should lead by example.  

The DG was accompanied by his wife and incoming District Governor Jeff Locke of Richmond and his
wife.

New Officers Installed by District Governor

Officers attending the installation were (at  right)   Bill  Felker,  public
relations,  webmaster  and  bulletin  editor;   Paul  Estro,  assistant  tail
twister;   Steve  Sheckles,  Tail  Twister  and  Lion  Tamer;   Scott
Bevington,  President;   Holly  Stiggleman,  board  member  and  past
president;   Jim  Resh,  public  relations;   Ty  Farmer,  Second  Vice
President;  and Dennis Stephen, Treasurer.

Those not present were:  Jeff Jenkins, First Vice President;  Wendy
Cook,  Secretary;   Cyrstal  Jenkins,  assistant  treasurer;  And   Ann
Elstro,  Joe Elstro and Bob Hobson board of  directors.   The newly
installed officers take over July 1st.

District Governor Presents Chevron Award

During an official visit to the Centerville Lions Club Monday evening, May 24, 25F District Governor Kenneth
Faulkner presented two membership Chevron Awards.  

The  first  award  was  presented  to  Lion  Phil  Stevenson,  retired  Superintendent  of  Centerville-Abington
Community Schools.  His award was for 35 years of service to the club  

The second award went to long-time member Jim Resh for 60 years of service.

Centerville Lions Club Annual Fish
Saturday, June 12, 2021

Drive-thru 11 am to 7 pm  -  Christian Church  Family Center parking lot
Fish or Chicken dinner $10.00 

Fish or Chicken only $8.00

Order and pickup from your vehicle

Upcoming Events
Fish Fry – June 12   

July 12:  Family Picnic
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